
GO LIFE INTERNATIONAL PCC 

(the “Company”) 

CAUTIONARY ANNOUNCEMENT 

 Secondary Listing of the Company on the Alternative Exchange 
("AltX") of the Johannesburg Stock Exchange. 

i) Further to the Cautionary Announcement of 29 January 2014, and 
in accordance with ensuing communiqués bearing the same focus, 
the Board of Directors of Go Life International PCC (“GLI”) wishes 
to advise its shareholders and the public in general as to the 
progress regarding the secondary listing on the Alternative 
Exchange ("AltX") of the Johannesburg Stock Exchange (JSE).  

ii) The Company is pleased to announce that on the 27th of January 
2015, management and corporate advisors made a presentation to 
the AltX Advisory Committee ("AAC") of the JSE. 

iii) The Company is further pleased to announce that the AAC 
informed GLI, in writing on the 29th of January 2015 that the AAC 
has recommended to the Issuer Regulation Division of the JSE that 
GLI be allowed to list on AltX.  

iv) The proposed date of listing on AltX is provisionally set to the 25th 
of March 2015. 

Shareholders are accordingly advised to continue exercising caution when 
dealing in the Company’s securities until a full announcement is made. 
 

By order of the Board, Go Life International PCC (Cell 1).  

This 2 February 2015 

 

The Board of Directors of Go Life International PCC accepts full responsibility for the completeness and accuracy of the 
information contained in this communique which is issued pursuant to Listing Rule 11.3 and the Securities Act 2005.  

 


